Gentet, Matthias

From: Valerie Doulton
Sent: 02 February 2016 11:01
To: Gentet, Matthias

Cc:

Subject: Extraction units for Gail's Bakery in Swain's Lane,

Dear Matthias,

T understand from Martin Narraway that you are the officer at Camden Planning resposible for the Gail's
Bakery application concerning the extraction units there. T also understand that you have emailed John
Slater concerning this.

T would urge you please, in the strongest possible terms, to refuse any agreement to Gail's in regard to these
units. Myself, and all close neighbours in Swain's Lane, are deeply concerned about the negative impact on
our homes that these units are creating.

I would be grateful if you would email us confirmation that you will not pass this planning application.
Yours truly,

Valerie

Valerie F. Doulton
19 B Swain's Lane



